
Autumn Fair Next Week

With just 1 week to go until the JYS Autumn Fair, we hope you are getting excited to come along and join
in the fun! There will be lots of Christmas-themed games and activities to take part in - lucky dip, pick and
mix station, glitter tattoos, cake sale, the Year 6 enterprise showcase and even some farmyard friends
visiting; plus lots, lots more so remember to bring along your pennies!

We cannot thank you enough for all of the generous donations that have come in so far for our preloved
toys stall and bottle tombola. If you still have any lucky dip items suitable for boys or girls you are willing
to donate then please feel free to drop them into the hut.

Raffle - Your child should have bought home some raffle tickets in their book bags to sell this week. We
have some amazing prizes on offer so remember to share these with family and friends and return your
ticket stubs and money to the office asap. Remember…. every penny raised goes towards enriching the
experiences of our children at JYS!

The fair begins at 2pm and will run until 4.30pm. If you would like to collect your child between 2-
2.30pm to enjoy the fair before the end of school, please remember to log onto “My Child At School”
and go to the “Clubs” section to let us know you are collecting your child early.

We have one more plea before the fair!…Please could we ask for your lovely Christmas-themed cake
donations (including mince pies) on the morning of Friday 24th November. Cakes can be shop bought or
homemade but please remember no nuts. We will be collecting cakes in at the hut and at the fair there
will be some exciting prizes awarded for the best creations!

This Week

Monday saw us hosting a football match against Parklands School. Our boys’
team this time. They played well together and it was very good practice
before their tournament next week. They beat Parklands 4-2. 
Our Girls’ team were out playing at the University of Chichester in a
tournament on Tuesday, and again showed great spirit and resilience. As we
have mentioned in previous newsletters, some of the benefits for the children
is to create positive experiences for the children and develop confidence
and competence within sport skills. They came 5th in the tournament.
On Friday, the school was full of children supporting Children In Need by
dressing up and bringing in cash donations for the charity. It is great that we
can continue to support such worthwhile causes.
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Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Friday 24th November - Year 1 - Year 6 to Cineworld! (09:20 - 12:20)
Friday 24th November - Autumn Fair (2.00 pm until 4:30pm)
Wednesday 13th December - Christmas Fun Day (including Chartwells Christmas Lunch)
Thursday 14th December - Last swimming for the term for Years 4 & 5
Friday 15th December - Last day of term
Tuesday 2nd January - Term starts
Monday February 19th 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Monday June 3rd 2024 - INSET (school closed)
Friday July 19th 2024 - Last day of term
Monday 22nd and Tuesday 23rd July 2024 - INSET (school closed)

Important Dates Coming UpHouse Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:
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